
 
 

Vote NO on Lori Chavez-DeRemer for Secretary 
of the U.S. Department of Labor  

 
Dear Members of the U.S. Senate, 
 
Students for Life Action (SFLAction), on behalf of over 1,500 student groups and more 
than 225,000 trained activists operating in all 50 states, urges each member to VOTE NO on 
Lori Chavez-DeRemer to be Secretary of the U.S. Department of Labor.   
 
Not only did former U.S. Rep. Lori Chavez DeRemer once work for Planned Parenthood, but 
she has also done very little work to show that her views have changed. While in the U.S. House, 
former Rep. Chevez-DeRemer received a “C” on the Pro-Life Generation Report Card. For this 
reason, SFLAction calls for a better appointment to this key agency. 
  
Using the U.S. Department of Labor as a tool for mainstreaming abortion is a well-known 
strategy, as the Harvard Law Review has recently noted, because in a pro-abortion worldview, 
“access to abortion, contraception, and reproductive care affects who works.” 
  
A pro-life worldview leads to policy that helps women balance work and family, rather than 
making them choose one or the other. This is the new misogyny. A paternalistic society once 
said that women could not handle work and family, so they should stay at home. The claim is the 
same today, but women are told to stay on the job. Both sell women short, and both ignore the 
need to accommodate a woman’s complete life at work and at home. The U.S. Department of 
Labor is not a minor agency. It impacts people every day.   
  
We ask you to VOTE NO on Lori Chavez DeRemer as Secretary of the U.S. Department of 
Labor. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kristan Hawkins  
President, Students for Life of America & Students for Life Action  

https://www.studentsforlifeaction.org/reportcard/#/legislator/27915
https://harvardlawreview.org/print/vol-136/the-labor-and-delivery-of-reproductive-justice-for-workers-the-post-dobbs-workforce/

